Office of the Mayor
65 Stone Street | Cocoa, FL 32922
Phone: (321) 433-8480 | Fax: (321) 433-8455

February 5, 2020

Time Out Sports Bar
ATTN: Robert Boyd
607 Florida Avenue
Cocoa, FL 32922

Dear Mr. Boyd,

On behalf of myself, the City Council, and staff of the City of Cocoa, we wanted to
take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for the generosity that you bestowed
upon us and the students of Cocoa High School Chorus during the Space Coast
League of Cities Dinner in December. The time that was taken to ensure that these
students had an enjoyable meal before their performance and the extra help that you
supplied to City staff was phenomenal. Additionally, your continuous support of
the Cocoa Police and Fire Department’s is very much appreciated by all.

We truly appreciate people and businesses like yours in our community. Your
kindness and generosity does not go unnoticed and it is truly appreciated.

We would like to invite you to our City Council Meeting being held on February 26,
2020, so that we can recognize you. The meeting begins at 6:00 p.m. and will be
held in City Council Chambers, in Cocoa City Hall, 65 Stone Street, in Cocoa.
Smcerely,

Jake Williams, Jr.
Mayor
City of Cocoa
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